
Dear St Paul Council members, 
 
My name is Dan Humes and I live in Ward 4 of St Paul.  I am a leader with ISAIAH and worked to help 
pass the Rent Stabilization ballot initiative.  In concert with the protections on Rent which our residents 
passed, we, as a city, also need a Low-Income Homeowner Support Program as delineated by Mayor 
Carter in his 2022 budget proposal. 
 
Every St Paul resident deserves to be treated with dignity and have the support they need to stay in 
their home in both the near term and be able to thrive in the long term.   
 
Thank you for your public service, 
 
Dan Humes 
 


